Elim Christian College

Tuesday 31st January 2023

Dear parents and caregivers,

Year 11-13 Subject Options Confirmation Day 2023

As a result of school closures due to the weather event in Auckland, we will now be having
our Y11-13 Options Confirmation Day on Tuesday 7th of February. We look forward to
welcoming the Year 11-13 students’ for their first full day of classes on Wednesday 8th of
February. Some students will have questions after reflecting on their subject choices over
the summer break and after seeing their results. There will be opportunities to have
discussions and some careers discussions are likely to continue throughout the first week as
potential options are considered.

If students would like to apply for a correspondence subject, they can collect forms to take
home on Tuesday 7th February.

Students are to come, in full school uniform, during their allocated slots below. They need to
leave after confirming options as it is the first full day for YO-10 students.

Times:

Year 13s: 10.00am - 11.15am
Year 12s: 11.15am - 12.50pm
Year 11s: 1.40pm - 3.10pm

Location: Subject confirmation will happen in the ballroom.

Prefects are to arrive at school on Tuesday 7th February at 8.15am to help with the morning
preparations and assemblies.

We look forward to seeing you soon.

Kind regards,
Julie Nola

Assistant Campus Lead
Julie.Nola@elim.school.nz



